
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

 
This is to inform you that the City Council of the City of Costa Mesa will be considering a General 
Plan Screening (GPS-17-01) for the property at 1975 Newport Blvd. and the property to the north of 
Ford Road (currently operated by Moving Mini and RV Storage) at their regularly scheduled meeting 
on Tuesday, October 17, 2017. 
 
The proposal includes the following: 
 

• Closure of Ford Road at its terminus at Newport Blvd.  
• Development of the site to the north and south of Ford Road at 1957 Newport Boulevard with 

a 27-unit condominium project proposed by The Olson Company. The project will take 
vehicular access from Ford Road and include four buildings with attached two- and three-
bedroom units. The buildings are split-level and Spanish Colonial in design that appear as two-
stories in height as viewed from Newport Boulevard.  

 
If you have any question or concerns, we encourage you to attend the meeting or submit your 
comment by contacting the project planner. The meeting agenda and the staff report will be available 
at the following link 72 hours before the meeting date: 
 
http://www.costamesaca.gov/index.aspx?page=2050 
 

 
 
 

Minoo Ashabi, AIA, Principal Planner  Phone: (714) 754-5610 
City of Costa Mesa  Fax: (714) 754-4856 
77 Fair Drive  Email: minoo.ashabi@costamesaca.gov 
Costa Mesa, CA 92626    
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